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Year 1 and 2 Christmas Performance 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Christmas is fast approaching and Key Stage One are busy preparing for this year’s 
Christmas nativity concert. This year our concert will take place in the Key Stage two 
hall on Monday 13th December 2021. 
 

We have missed having families in school but we have to still work hard to keep 
everyone as safe as we can with the Covid-19 situation, so we will be holding two 
performances. Each child will come home with two free tickets for adults to attend 
their allocated performance. We are not able to issue additional tickets for separated 
parents, so we ask that as a family you arrange which adults are attending for your 
child. We have no flexibility on this as we have to keep numbers as low as possible 
and ask you do not attend if you are at all unwell. It would be a good idea to carry out 
a Covid Lateral Flow test prior to attending. We are sorry but you cannot bring any 
babies or toddlers.  
 

Year 1 parents/carers can attend the KS1 concert at 9.30am 

Year 2 parents/carers can attend the KS1 concert at 2pm. 

 
You will receive a text message at a later date confirming the date that the tickets will 
be sent home. 
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Please find below details of costumes that children will need to bring to school 
on Monday 28th November and no later due to recording the performances. 
 

Year 1 Grasshoppers will be stars and Year 1 Centipedes will be snowflakes. 
 

Centipede children will need: 

         A plain white t–shirt 

         A piece of white tinsel 

         White tights, shorts or leggings 
 

Grasshopper children will need: 

         A plain white t–shirt 

         A piece of silver tinsel 

         White tights, shorts or leggings 
 

Year 2 will be the nativity scene and there will be a range of parts, so your child will 
receive a slip and a private message via Dojo for their outfit. The children have all 
been involved in deciding who they will be. 
 
We will require all Year 2 children to stay after school until 5:30pm on 
Wednesday 1st December for some special recordings. They will need 
collecting from the Key Stage 2 office. Please log onto ParentPay to give 
consent for your child to stay to this session. 
 

If you have any difficulty in providing a costume for your child, please contact your 
child’s teacher as soon as possible. If you are unsure of your child’s part or have any 
other queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Many thanks for your support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

  
Miss Kelly L Evans 
Acting Assistant Headteacher 
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